Faculty of Nursing Representative, Education Council

Campaign Statement

Sandy Atwal

As incoming Division chair, I am pleased to be nominated to be a part of the
Education Council as Faculty of Nursing representative. I have been a faculty
member since 2007 and look forward to being a member to support the council.



